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The EDPS acknowledges receipt of the notification submitted on the 24
November 2022, regarding the data breach that occurred at the European
Ombudsman.

Please note that if the EDPS requires further information on this incident, you
will be contacted in due time. We remain at your disposal should you have any
question.

Please always put the functional mailbox (edps-reg-tech-
privacy@edps.europa.eu) in copy and mention Case Number: 2022-1230 for
any future correspondence.

Kind regards,

.
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Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels
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This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal
or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not
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y reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be
intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore
cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.





